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To: 2nd Congress of the TUI of Pensioners and Retirees of the WFTU 
 

Central Committee of General Federation of Trade Unions of Korea (GFTUK) 
extends warm congratulations and greetings to all the participants of 2nd Congress of the 
TUI of Pensioners and Retirees in the name of the Korean working class and trade union 
members. 

In this Congress, some global issues that have serious effects on pensioners and 
retirees will be discussed. It will be of great significance in the struggle of pensioners, 
retirees and old trade unionists who intended to set against capitalism and imperialism 
with the might of united collective and to create a peaceful, happy-life-led society, more 
brilliant present and future. 

Availing ourselves of this opportunity, we cordially wish successful hold of the 
congress thanks to enthusiasm and effort of the delegates, expressing confidence that 
relations of friendship and solidarity between GFTUK and TUI of Pensioners and Retirees 
will be further more developed and strengthened. 
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